College Station Independent School District

Success...each life...each day...each hour

MEMORANDUM

To: CSISD School Board

From: Dr. Clark Ealy, Superintendent

Date: September 9, 2015

Subject: Brazos Central Appraisal District Board of Directors membership
Agenda Item: E-2

Board Priority/

District Goal: Priority 3, Goal 4

BACKGROUND

The CSISD Board of Trustees is responsible for appointing two individuals to serve on the
Brazos Central Appraisal District (BCAD) Board of Directors. For the past four years, John
Flynn and Tim Jones have served as the district’s representatives on the BCAD Board, and they
have represented the interests of CSISD very well.

Mr. Flynn and Mr. Jones have expressed a willingness to continue to serve, and they each have
significant experience and a deep understanding of the College Station real estate market. Both
men are active in the community and have a vested interest in the success of Brazos County and
College Station, Texas.

RECOMMENDATION

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees of College Station Independent School District
name John Flynn and Tim Jones to the Brazos Central Appraisal District Board of Directors for
the term of January 1, 2016 through December 31, 2017.
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